
 

Township of Stirling-Rawdon 
Stirling-Rawdon Public Library Board 

 
 
Due to a vacancy, the Township of Stirling-Rawdon invites interested members of the 
community to submit an application for the Stirling-Rawdon Public Library Board for the 
remainder of the 2022 – 2026 term of Council: 
 
All applications must be received by March 27, 2025 at 4:30 p.m. and submitted to: 
 

Kathryn Pearl, Clerk 
Township of Stirling-Rawdon 

2529 Stirling-Marmora Road, PO Box 40 
Stirling ON  K0K 3E0 

clerk@stirling-rawdon.com 
 
We thank all applicants and advise that only those selected will be contacted.  Personal 
information will be used to determine eligibility for committee appointment and is pursuant 
to the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  Accessible formats 
and accommodations are available upon request. 
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